
 

Lake Youth Baseball 
P.O. Box 115 ·Hartville, Ohio · 44632 

 
December 18, 2023 
 
To:  Youth Baseball Patrons 
 
Dear Patrons, 
 
First and foremost, thank you for your consideration of supporting Lake Youth Baseball. Without the generosity of local, 
civic-minded businesses, we would not be able to provide an affordable recreational baseball program to the youth in our 
area.  Our board and coaches take pride in teaching our youth fundamental baseball skills, the value of teamwork and the 
importance of sportsmanship within the game. Your support directly enables us to continue these efforts.    
 
Our 2024 season will involve nearly 500 kids between the ages of 4 and 14 playing on sixteen fields scattered throughout 
Lake Township. Since we do not have the benefit of a Parks and Recreation Department within our community, Lake 
Youth Baseball must fund their program solely through registration fees and contributions from individuals and 
businesses. In 2022, we spent approximately $100,000 to provide recreational baseball to the youth of the community.  
Naturally, our expenses do not reflect the hundreds, if not thousands, of hours of labor donated to us by our parents, 
coaches. and others – something we are truly lucky to have. We need more though. Specifically, we need more money to 
conduct larger field projects and facility upgrades. We are asking for your help.  
 
We have several sponsorship packages available, as detailed on the next page.  Should you not see a package that matches 
your interest, but you would still like to help us out, please contact me at your earliest convenience and we will discuss 
other options. If you do see a package that is of interest, simply indicate as such and get the form back to us by February 
19.  We will gladly accept your payment with your sponsorship form, or we will work with you to provide an invoice or 
payment plan should that better accommodate your budget.  
 
In closing, we would again like to thank all of you that have supported Lake Youth Baseball’s commitment to the youth 
playing on our teams.  We hope that our kids can count on your continued support. For those of you thinking of 
supporting us for the first time, we are grateful for your consideration. If there is anything I can do to answer any 
questions you may have, please do not hesitate to call, text, or email me.  On behalf of Lake Youth Baseball, I hope you, 
your family and your organization have a wonderful year!  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Joe Marshall 
LYB Field Director 
330-607-7935 
theooo2@yahoo.com 
  



 

Lake Youth Baseball 
P.O. Box 115 ·Hartville, Ohio · 44632 

 
 
 
Company Name: ______________________ Contact Name: _______________________ 
Contact Phone: _______________________ Contact Email: _______________________ 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Please return this form with checks made payable to “Lake Youth Baseball, Inc.” 

Lake Youth Baseball P.O. Box 115   Hartville, OH 44632 

LAKE YOUTH BASEBALL THANKS YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT! 
LYB is a 501(c)(3) non-profit corporation. Please talk to your tax professional about tax deductibility related to charitable contributions to our organization. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please call Joe Marshall at 330-607-7935 

2024 PATRON COMMITMENT FORM 

The “Single” Sponsorship 
 

 
____ Yes, I want to support Lake Youth Baseball for the 2024 
season and my check for $200 is enclosed. 
 
____ Yes, I want to support Lake Youth Baseball for the 2024 
season.  Please bill me for $200 in February 2024. 

 
All “Single” Sponsors will be listed on color 36” x 60” color league 
sponsor banners to be displayed at all LYB complexes and the LYB 

website. 

The “Double” Sponsorship 
(Includes name on team jerseys in addition to benefits of “Single” sponsorship) 

 
____ Yes, I want to sponsor a team and my check for $450 is 
enclosed. 
 
____ Yes, I want to sponsor a team. Please bill me in February 
2024. 

 
Specific age you would like to sponsor: 
Specific team you would like to sponsor: 

(Please list the team, coach, or player’s name) 
 
Please write how the company name should appear on the jersey: 
 
 

 
The “Home Run” Sponsorship 

(Includes an individual company banner to be hung at a field in addition to all the benefits of the “Double” sponsorship) 
 
 

____ Yes, I want to support Lake Youth Baseball and sponsor a team and my check for $600 is enclosed. 
 
____ Yes, I want to support Lake Youth Baseball and sponsor a team. Please bill me in February 2024. 
 
Specific age you would like to sponsor:    Specific team you would like to sponsor: 

(Please list the team, coach or player’s name) 
 

Please write how the company name should appear on the jersey: 
 
Please email your company logo (in high resolution) to Joe Marshall at theooo2@yahoo.com for a 3’ x 5’ banner to be created and hung at a field.  
If you do not have a company logo and would just like your company name listed on a banner, how would you like it to read: 
 
 
Field at which you would like your banner displayed (if you have a preference):_______________________________________ 
 


